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PUBLIC NOTICE 

Fiscal year 2022 budget 
 
PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that the municipal council of the Municipality of Ormstown will hold a special 
meeting, via zoom, on Monday December 24th, 2022 at 7:30 p.m. to adopt the budget for the fiscal year 2022. 
If there change for public meeting with assistance, another public notice will be publishing. 
 
The deliberations of the council and the question period during this meeting will relate exclusively to the budget, 
in accordance with article 956 of the Municipal Code. In this regard, anyone wishing to address questions 
regarding the budget must do it in writing before noon (12:00 p.m.) on December 24th, 2022, to the following 
email address: greffe@ormstown.ca 
 
- or by post, to the Registry and Legal Affairs Department 
             5, rue Gale, Ormstown, Quebec, J0S 1K0. 
 
A summary presentation of the budget will be available on our website www.ormstown.ca as of December 
25th, 2022 
 
 
Given at Ormstown, this January 11th, 2022 
 
 

 
François Gagnon 
Municipal Clerk 

 
 

Only the French version is official. 

 

 

  


